Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICD

September 13, 1966

Mr. T. G. Eggleston
Intermountain Finance Company
P.0. Rox 260

Durangc, Coloiado

Re: FPROC Associates and Martin 011 and
Gas Company #! Martin Stampfel, Swi

3-29N-16W, S&n Juan County, New
Mexico

Dear Mr. Eggieston:
The attsched are cop?eé of letters of reference In regard to the
plugying of the above captlioned well, We have not received any reply

from the operator since the letter of June 22, 1966,

we shall approve the plugging operetion when the cperator completes
the clean-up ond notifies us to inspect the location again,

Yours very truly

Ao R, Kendrick
Engineer, District #3

ARK:ks

Encls,



